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Comments Regarding Annual Plan Item 1.f

Review market System Back-up Existing Language

& Review of Existing back-up Language
Based on the recent outages of communication links it is appropriate for NAESB to proceed  with  i.) making this provisional business plan item a full business plan item,   ii.) request that NERC review the requirements and testing of back-up communications systems related with reliability functions, and iii.) have the SRS review procedures and implementation of back-up communications systems for business processes prior to finalizing this Request (e.g., with a “No Action Required”, or other alternative action recommendation to the Executive Committee).   
